Martha Leggat
North Yarmouth
LD 1971

I'm writing in support of LD 1971. Immigrants add so much to Maine's economy,
cultural fabric and communities, among many other things. And yet many are being
deported secretly by ICE agents. We need to do everything to preserve and protect the
rights of our immigrant and asylum seeker communities. Please support LD 1971's
passage and thank you for your consideration.



